

Lawrence Fellowship Program

September 4, 2012

John Hose Associate Vice President for University Affairs, Office of the President Brandeis Univ 415 South Street MS 100, Irving Enclave 113 Waltham, MA 02453-2728

Dear Colleague:

The Lawrence Livermore National Laboratory's prestigious Lawrence Fellowship is once again soliciting applications from your most promising rising postdocs. The fellowship was established to provide outstanding postdocs an opportunity to pursue world-class research with ample resources to support their efforts. The Laboratory is committed to making their experience at LLNL positive and rewarding.

This three-year fellowship is awarded only to candidates with exceptional talent, credentials, scientific track records, and potential for significant achievements. Typically, two to four awards are given each year. Fellows will propose original and independent research in one or more aspects of science relevant to the mission and goals of LLNL. Research areas may include:

- Atmospheric Science
- Biology
- Chemistry
- Applied Mathematics
- Computer Science
- Energy

- Engineering
- Environmental Science
- Geoscience
- Lasers
- Materials Science
- Physics

We hope to attract candidates from your university. Enclosed is a poster that can be posted in the appropriate departments within your institution. Please feel free to download the poster image from our website (http://fellowship.llnl.gov), make additional copies, or e-mail it to potential candidates. You may also refer candidates to the website for additional information. Please contact the program administrator, Christine Zachow, at zachow2@llnl.gov if you have any questions. Your assistance in distributing this information is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Kristen Kulp Director, Institutional Postdoc Program Board (925) 422-6351 kulp2@llnl.gov

